Dear Listener:

Your reception of the program of station WBIL

has been checked with our log and found to be correct.
Date_ Nov. 33, 1938 mipe6-6:145 Pl yatyre of

Broadcast News Review-Chi ca'g‘o“‘mon? Pro gram
Feenamint Anno. & Musical Vignettes
We greatly appreciate your interest-and hope'
that you may tune in WBIL many times in the future,
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